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RESOLUTION NO.     -2022 

RESOLUTION APPROVING CONTRACT AMENDMENT WITH MARIE JONES 
CONSULTING FOR PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENTAL WORK ON THE 

PROPOSED TRANSFER STATION PROJECT, INCREASING THE NOT TO 
EXCEED AMOUNT TO $19,200.00 (ACCOUNT NO. 119-0000-2702) 

 
 WHEREAS, on June 22, 2022, the City of Fort Bragg (“City”) entered into a Professional 
Services Agreement (“Contract”) in the amount of $6,120.00 with Marie Jones Consulting (“Consultant”) 
for Planning and Environmental Work on the Proposed Transfer Station Project; and  

 WHEREAS, in July 2022, the applicant submitted a change to their project scope of work; and 

 WHEREAS, Consultant supplied additional updated costs in accordance with the workload 
required for the modified project as described in the contract amendment request and attached to the 
Contract as Exhibit A; and 

 WHEREAS, the costs of these additional services totals $13,080.00, bringing the total Not to 
Exceed Amount to $19,200; and  

 WHEREAS, per Fort Bragg Municipal Code Section 3.20.050, the City Manager’s signing 
authority for change orders may not exceed 10% of the approved contract cost; and 

 WHEREAS, the applicant has agreed to pay the full amount associated with this contract 
change(s) through their Developer Deposit Accounts; and 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council of the City of Fort Bragg does 
hereby approve an Amendment to the Professional Services Agreement with Marie Jones Consulting, 
and authorizes the City Manager to execute same (total amount of contract not to exceed $19,200.00, 
from Account119-0000-2702). 

 The above and foregoing Resolution was introduced by Councilmember       , seconded 
by Councilmember          , and passed and adopted at a regular meeting of the City Council of 
the City of Fort Bragg held on the 12th day of September 2022, by the following vote: 

 AYES:   
 NOES:   
 ABSENT:  
 ABSTAIN:  
 RECUSED:  
  

 
 
     BERNIE NORVELL 
    Mayor  
ATTEST: 
 
 
June Lemos, MMC 
City Clerk 


